
 

 

Date: April 28, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

During this busy term of the academic year, we will be focusing on making sure that our students are 
well-equipped to meet any challenges that lie ahead. We will work together to ensure that they are 
prepared for their exams, as well as providing them with the necessary support to succeed in all 
aspects of their learning. 

As always, we request your continued support in helping your child to achieve their academic goals. 
Please continue to encourage them to attend all classes, complete their tasks on time, and 
communicate with their teachers for additional support, if any. 

 

Reminder: Re-registration for AY 2023-24 
 

We remind you to re-register your children for the new academic year 2023-24 as soon as possible, 
as we have limited seats left in the Primary, Secondary and Sixth Form sections. We value your 
continued trust in our school to enhance your children’s academic skills and ensure that they are 
supported. Kindly clear any pending fees before re-registration as the Accounts Department will not 
accept any re-registration fees when pending fees have not been cleared in full for the current 
academic year. You are strongly encouraged to complete the re-registration latest by Saturday, 13th 
May 2023, as there is no guarantee for seat availability once the school accepts new admissions from 
Monday, 15th May 2023. 
 

ACTIVITIES NEXT WEEK 

 

   Sincerely,  
 

Susan Rubin Varghese  
Acting Principal 


